
  
ROAD WORK 

Scheduled to begin the week of June 7th 
 

The front entrance into the community will be under construction to repair the 
roadway. While repairs are being made, please use the rear exit when leaving the 

community.  

Exit from either Lowery Oak Trail or Cross Ridge Circle to Lowery Road. From 
Lowery Road either Cooks Lane or Williams Road can be taken to get to Randol 

Mill Road. 

 

Thank you  

 


